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As a resident living near to the proposed Lidl store on New Hey road I strongly support this plan. I like
many elderly people in this area (I'm 73 and live on pension credit) need a more value for money
store than presently available.  At the moment I save at least £6 per week by not shopping at local
stores but need to go by bus to Lidl on Wakefield road. I could walk to the new store. Anything which
reduces transport use at this time and in the future would be an advantage. I also strongly support
Lidl's employment policy of no zero hours contracts and a good hourly rate of pay. We need jobs like
this.

Sincerely




